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3RD GRADE LIBRARRY CLASSES REMD
AT FOX NURSING HOME!

On the mornings of May 3rd & May 4th, the 3rd
grade library classes traveled to the Fox Nursing
Home and read to the residents there in honor of
National Children's Book Week. This annual
event is always a special experience for all
involved. The students chose their books and
practiced reading them aloud a few weeks in
advance, and did a wonderful job representing
Valleywew Sohool upon their May visit.

Kindergarteners enjioy

"Muffins with Moms"?

On the morning of Thursday, May 10th, Klndergarteners and their
moms spent an hour in the library from i Wl

8-9am enjoying the annual "Muffins with
Moms" event. Kindergartners and their
moms enjoyed breakfast, kids gave tours,
and they sat and read together. "Donuts
with Dads" will be held on Friday, June 1st
so please return RSVP slips!

What's up? Both 2nd grade library classes are in the midst
of a mammals research project, and will soon be finishing
their online presentations for all to see & enjoy on the
Internet. Meanwhile, 4th grade library classes have
resumed their "Tough Cookies" unit, and recently met &
read about the lives of Elizabeth Blackwell, Elizabeth Cady
Stanton, and Carles Lindbergh. That's what's up!

STH GRADERS DiIscuss HoLocAusT
& SIGN KINDNE'SS PL.E'DG»E"

In May, 5th grade library classes discussed a
recent survey showing a growing lack of U.S.
knowledge about the Holocaust. They

learned about the Holocaust and discussed
why it is important to remember the 6 million
Jewish lives lost. They were then invited to
sign a pledge that they will always remember
those who died in the Holocaust and to live
their lives spreading kindness instead of hate...




